
 
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
VALVE TURNING COMMENCES NEW WATER SUPPLY FOR 

BARTLETT 
DuPage Water Commission Extends its Service in the County  

 
June 6, 2019 (Bartlett, IL) – Bartlett Village President Kevin Wallace with DuPage Water 
Commission Chairman Jim Zay turned the valves on a new village water supply Tuesday 
afternoon. This ceremony marks the official start of a new water service that will provide village 
residents from the DuPage Water Commission’s Lake Michigan delivery system.  
 
“I’m thankful for the opportunity to welcome another community to our family of 29 villages and 
towns in DuPage County, who count on us to deliver safe, clean water,” said DuPage Water 
Commission Chairman Jim Zay. 
 
The new deal leaves in place existing infrastructure that the village will keep as a backup supply 
in case of an unforeseen issue.  
 
More information about the DuPage Water Commission can be found at www.dpwc.org.  
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